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RIN 3038-AC61
From: David CIow in AItamonte Springs, FL

Ref: RIN 3038-AC61

I wish to voice my concern relative to proposed changes that would limit regulated Independent Introducing Brokers
(IB’s)to working with just a single broker.

I currently used a mobile Forex provider that permits me access to my own Forex broker of choice. Under the
proposed choice, I would be forced to change brokers to accommodate mobile trading.

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.orq/take-action/


